
 

16th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We are excited to begin our swimming session at Aquastars Swimming Academy 

tomorrow, Thursday 17th June for 6 weeks. The sessions are thoroughly risk 

assessed by both myself and by Aquastars so please be reassured that Covid-19 

measures are in place and the safety of our children is first and foremost. 

REMINDER – all children will need to bring a swimming kit bag with their costume/ 

trunks, a towel, a plastic bag (for wet items) and their own goggles if they usually 

wear these. We are not able to borrow goggles as previously, due to restrictions. 

Swimming hats are not essential but long hair needs to be tied back neatly.   We 

have asked for a voluntary payment of £4, which you can pay for via the School 

Gateway. 

We will be leaving at 1.15pm and travel by hired coach. The coach will then 

transport our group back to school in time for 3.15 pick up.  

The children will be instructed by fully trained instructors by the poolside with a 

member of staff in the pool with our younger and non-swimmers. 

We hope that this provision will enhance the PE provision at the school and in turn 

help the children to become water confident and progress in their swimming 

ability. 

Many thanks for your support in making sure that each child has what they need 

for the session every Thursday. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Highampton Community Primary School 
Church Road, 
Highampton, 
Beaworthy EX21 5LE 
 
Telephone: 01409 231339 
admin@highamptonprimary.org.uk 
 
Principal: Mrs Deirdre A. Petersen MEd 
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